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Be sure to spread the word and think of creative ways 

 your Auxiliary can utilize this project to promote the 

 VFW Auxiliary in your community and of 

 course as an excellent recruitment tool! 

 

Donations via a check should be made out to VFW Auxiliary WI and sent to Department 
Treasurer, Lenore Otto, 1383W Wisconsin Ave., Oconomowoc, WI 53066, with “PSP” 
(Presidents Special Project) in the memo line. Deadline is April 15, 2024. When you donate, 
your Auxiliary name will go into a drawing to place me with my forever family.  

Please be generous!  

Vicki Newbauer 
Dept. Chief of Staff 

It is paw-sitively so exciting that I will soon 
have a forever home! 

Have you sent a donation to the Department 
Treasurer for a chance to win me?  

 

 

 

Will the Auxiliary maintain “bragging rights”? 

Will the Auxiliary continue to be the best at supporting 
the needs of our veterans? 

I believe we will! 

This year’s joint special project is raising funds for the Life 
Buddy Program from Sierra Delta. They are committed to 
assisting veterans with the use of dogs as a partnership to 
enrich the lives of veterans. Not every veteran needs a 
service dog, but every veteran could use a Life Buddy.  

 


